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Scarecrow Parade Friday 13th June at 7.00pm 

 
This year, pupils in Year 3 and 4 are going to be making the St. Peter’s scarecrow and form part of 
the Grand Parade in Bromyard on Fri. 13th June at 7.00pm. This is always a great showcase for our 
wonderful school and we always do well. This year’s theme is ‘GAMES’ and the parade is taking 
place on Friday 13th June at 7.00pm.  
The St. Peter’s scarecrow will focus on the game of CHESS.  
  
We need as many children as possible to form the entourage and to walk with the scarecrow during 
the parade please. If your child would like to take part, please bring them to St. Peter’s Church 
entrance at 6.30pm. Pupils will need to wear black clothing on their lower half and either a black or 
white plain t-shirt. The theme for St. Peter’s is black and white to accompany the CHESS-themed 
scarecrow.  We aim to make a big impact in the town and firmly show what fantastic things St. 
Peter’s can do. If you would like your child to take part in the parade, could you please return the 
slip below and return to your child’s teacher before Friday 23rd May.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Many thanks for your support,  
Miss E Boddice and Mr L. Hollywell 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Scarecrow Parade, Friday 13th June at 7.00pm 

 
Pupil ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 I am able to be part of the St Peter’s ‘GAMES’ entourage on the evening of Friday 13th June.  I 
agree to be dressed in all black/white and meet the teachers at St Peter’s Church by 6.30pm. 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………….. (parent/carer) 
 
Contact number:  …………………………………………………………… 


